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Bulletin Announcements: Please contact Len Desilets (204) 353-2116 or email lenmona@shaw.ca. 

Must be received by Thursday evening to ensure publication for the following Sunday. 

 

St. Eustache Church 
 

 

Blessed Sacrament Church 

Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – (204) 951-2469  email: 

mjlegitz@yahoo.com 

Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229 

email: blesst@mymts.net 

Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean 

Combot, Louise Beaudin, Nicole Gillis, Linda Picard 

Finance Committee –Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob 

Whitechurch 

Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 

Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 

Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation: Please call the office 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before / after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday 

Masses or call when in need. 

For the Sacrament of Marriage: Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation 

Course is very necessary. Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 

Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish office. 
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Mass Schedule 

Sunday, August 31 - 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Jeanine Arnal Legault by the Legault 

families 

Tuesday, September 2 - 5:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church 

Wednesday, September 3 - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church 

Thursday, September 4 - 9:30 a.m. – Elie  Manor 

Friday, September 5 - 3:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Novena 

of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 

 3:30 p.m. – Celebration of the Holy Eucharist  

Saturday, September 6 - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Votive Mass to Our Blessed Virgin Mary 

Sunday, September 7 - 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Jeanine Arnal Legault by the 

Legault families 

Please note: With the Fall season upon us, the Saturday Anticipated Masses will be discontinued.  The Votive Mass 

to Our Blessed Virigin Mary will recommence every Saturday morning at  9:30 a.m.  

Church Cleaners: Elie (Aug. 24-Sep. 6) Gilles & Sherry Legault 

 St. Eustache (Aug. 31-Sep. 13) Ken Beaudin and Lorraine Bernardin families  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE UNDERGOING TESTS AND AWAITING TREATMENT, ESPECIALLY: 

Mary Bouchard, William McKay, Fr. Marlon Lumanas. 

We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick. If you know of others who may be sick and 

in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 

--- 

Spanish Mass: Mass will be celebrated in Spanish at St. Eustache Church on September 14
th
 at 7:30 p.m. 

--- 

St. Eustache Cemetery Renovations: Soil & gravel were delivered to the St. Eustache cemetery grounds.  

Families are encouraged to make use of these materials for levelling of family monuments or individual plots.  

Families are responsible to maintain their family plots according to the parish rules & regulations.  For info please 

call Ken at (204) 353-2403. 

--- 

Save The Date!  Celebrate St. Eustache Day September 20/ Venez fêter avec nous à St-Eustache  le 20 

septembre!...Watch for further details.  

--- 

Your local parishes are very excited to announce CATECHISM will be back in our parishes this fall! We are 

holding two classes, one for school agers K-3 and one for school agers from 4-6 as there is already a literacy 

program for those who are 10 and up.  

The primary task of Religious Education is to build a loving, caring and sharing Catholic Community 

We are looking at having regular weekly religious education classes starting Sunday Sept. 14, 2014 and ending on 

Sunday May 17, 2015 for both groups, (start time to be determined).  

As we are starting to put the program together we need your help to ensure we have enough space and teachers to 

hold the programs. 

Please register your child now while the information is in your hands!  

Contact Nickole for more information at (204) 353-2851 or email nickole@shaw.ca 

--- 

Knights of Columbus Meeting: The Knights will be holding their first meeting of the new Columbian year, 

on Thursday, September 11th.  Mass at 7:00 p.m. followed by the meeting at the St. Eustache Manoir. 
--- 

New Ministry Schedule: The new schedule was included in last week’s bulletin.  If you did not receive one, 

there are extra copies available at the church entrance. 
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